
 

    ANNOUNCEMENT  

New number contact from BOCT call center 

 

 

 

Dear Credit Card Customers, 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited would like to inform you that the number  

02 860 5500  is a contact number from Credit Card Contact Center. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 
                                                                                                April 1th, 2024 


